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DEC 131931

Docket Nos. 50-317
50-318

Baltimore Gas and Electric Company
Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant
ATTN: Mr. George C. Creel

Vice President, Nuclear Energy
MD Rts 2 & 4, P.0, Box 1535
Lusby, Maryland 20657

Dear Mr. Creel:

SUBJECT: COMBINED ROUTINE SAFETY INSPECTION NOS. 50-317/91-22 AND
50-318/91-22

This refers to the safe'ty inspection conducted by A, Finkel of this office on
September 23 - 27, 1991, at Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant Units 1 and 2,
Lusby, Maryland, and to the discussion of our findings held by A. Finkel with
members of your str.ff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Programmatic weaknesses are identified in the enclosed report which concern
methods and procedures used in the receipt, handling and storage of safety-related
materials, These concerns included the-identification of procedures which
required updating, the need to improve training for warehouse personnel, and the
need to verify implementation of QA policy commitments in the material management
and procurement areas. It is our understanding that, based on these program
concerns, a commitment has been made to develop a Warehouse Upgrade Plan.
Based on a verbal commitment made at the exit meeting, we understand that the
upgrade will be included in your management tracking system.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the NRC Region I
Inspection Report which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examinations o' procedures and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspector.

Within the scope of this ;nspection, no violations were observed.

No reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated.

Sincerely,

OrMinal CiG3*[ US

Lee H. Bettenhausen, Chief
Operations Branch

gfQgG3 Division of Reactor Safety
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Baltimore Gas and Electric Company 2

Enclosure: NRC Region I Combined Inspection Report Nos.
50-317/91-22 and 50-318/91-22

cc w/ enc 1:
G. Detter, Director, Nuclear Regulatory Matters (CCNPP)
R. McLean, Administrator, Nuclear Evaluations
J. Walter, Engineering Division, Public Service Commission of Maryland
K. Burger, Esquire, Maryland People's Counsel
R. Ochs, Maryland Safe Energy Coalition
K Abraham, PAD (2)
Puolic Document Room (POR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of Maryland (2)

bcc w/ encl:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
Management Assistant, DRMA (w/o encl)
L. Bettenhausen, DRS
N. Blumberg, DRS
A. Finkel, DRS
D. Taylor, DRS
F. Bower, DRS
J. Joyner, DRSS
C. Cowgill, DRP
J. Yerokun, DRP
R. Summers, DRP
M. Callahan, OCA
D. Mcdonald, NRP
R. Capra, NRR
R. Lobel, EDO
DRS SALP Coordinator
DRSS SALP Coordinator
DRS Files (5)
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